
 

First Quarter Report Card 
 

 

 
SUBJECT GRADE 

Recycling Printer Cartridges    
Comments: Great Effort!  SFX parents are sending in so many 
cartridges, that the GGG recruited THREE more members to recycle 
them at Staples.  These conscientious, hard-working volunteers 
have already recycled 150 printer cartridges at Staples, compared 
to 79 at this time last year!   

A++ 

Recycling Glue Sticks 
Comments: Students are taking an active role in recycling their glue 
sticks.  Together, the students recycled 143, which is right on track 
with last year. Mrs. Gorman’s class is the star recycler, with 49 glue 
sticks!  Mrs. Plute’s class recycled 20 and Mrs. Esterberg’s class 
recycled 14.  We know that the students can use their outstanding 
creativity to find a way to recycle EVERY glue stick at SFX. 

S 

Recycling Entenmanns Pouches 
Comments: The GGG just shipped a very large collection of pouches 
to Terracycle. Plans are underway for a collection bin in the SFX 
cafeteria.  This will enable Entenmanns lovers to recycle their own 
pouches at lunch time.   

A 

Recycling Crayons 
Comments: Old, used crayons are filling collection boxes around the 
school.  SFX students know that crayons don’t get thrown away, 
they are melted into new “crazy crayons”.  The way to get an 
“Outstanding”: use up your crayons and sharpen them when they 
are dull.   Recycle them when they are small and used up. 

S 
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